

September 1, 2017

OBCCTC Deputy Commissioner Update

This Bulletin is notice to all stakeholders that Deputy Commissioner Michael Crawford will assume the duties of Container Trucking Commissioner, as delegated, for a period ending November 30, 2017. Commissioner MacPhail's term has ended and he has decided to step down from this role as of August 31st to pursue other opportunities. Mr. Crawford will ensure that the important work of the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner continues as the B.C. Government searches for Mr. MacPhail's replacement.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

Karm Jauhal Registrar